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Find out the next steps in the LLF journey.

The LLF journey is now moving from a ‘listening’ phase to a ‘discernment’ phase, as the bishops reflect on what they have heard from the people
of the Church of England as well as through their own engagement with the LLF resources, with Scripture and the tradition of the Church. During
the autumn of 2022, the College of Bishops will gather for three residential meetings to meet, talk, reflect and pray together. They will seek to
discern and articulate what the Spirit is saying to the Church as they consider these important questions and what it means to live in love and

faith together.

Following these three College of Bishops gatherings, the bishops will share the outcomes of their discernment with General Synod in February

2023.

Next steps

Living in Love and Faith next steps

What happens next with Living in Love and Faith? Christian teaching and learning about identity, sexuality, relationships and marriage.
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